
REMEMBERING

Ray & Leigh Steinhauer
January 31, 2012 - January 31, 2012

On January 31, 2012, twin babies, Ray & Leigh Steinhauer, passed through this
world on their way to heaven.  They are survived by their loving mother, Raelene. 
A Wake was held on Monday, February 6 at Saddle Lake United Church, Saddle
Lake.  A Funeral Service will be held on Tuesday, February 7 at 11:00 a.m. at
Saddle Lake United Church, Saddle Lake. Reverend Robert Wright officiating with
interment in the church cemetery, Saddle Lake.  
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